
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 4:58 PM 
To: Anne Galloway <agalloway@vtdigger.org> 
Subject: RE: Your request 

 
Anne, 
 
You are welcome to come to our office and inspect the new records we create for you in response to 
your request or the copies of the portions of the restored electronic records you seek.  Please be aware, 
however, that the associated costs will likely be the same or similar to the minimum costs quoted to you 
below.  The explanation and statutory authority for charging in this context is the same as that outlined 
to you below. 
 
If you are interested in paying the costs quoted below, please let us know and we will explore the 
additional personnel and software options that will allow us to comply with your request while 
maintaining agency operations. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 

 

mailto:sarah.london@vermont.gov

